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/ÕÒ #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓ ÁÒÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÉÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÐÒÏÍÏÔÅ ÓÏÃÉÁÌ ÊÕÓÔÉÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÆÏÒ ÁÌÌȢ 

0ÏÐÅ &ÒÁÎÃÉÓ ÓÁÉÄ ÉÎ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ςπρψ ÔÈÁÔ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ Ȱtrain young people to be open and    

interested in the reality that surrounds them, capable of care and tenderness, free from the wide-

spread prejudice where you must be competitive, aggressive, and hard towards others, especially   

towards those who are different, foreign or in any way seen as an obstacle to oneôs own                 

affirmation.ò 

#ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓ ÉÎ 3ÃÏÔÌÁÎÄ ÁÒÅ ÐÕÔÔÉÎÇ ÉÎÔÏ ÁÃÔÉÏÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ×ÏÒÄÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ (ÏÌÙ &ÁÔÈÅÒ ÂÙ ÂÅÉÎÇ   

ÉÎÃÌÕÓÉÖÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÉÅÓ ×ÈÉÃÈ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅȟ ÖÁÌÕÅȟ ÁÆПÉÒÍ ÁÎÄ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÁÌÌ ÐÕÐÉÌÓȟ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÓÔÁÆÆ 

ÔÏ ÆÕÌПÉÌ ÔÈÅ ÐÏÔÅÎÔÉÁÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÉÒ 'ÏÄ-ÇÉÖÅÎ ÔÁÌÅÎÔÓȢ 

)Î ÔÈÉÓ ÈÉÓÔÏÒÉÃ ÙÅÁÒȟ ×ÈÅÎ ×Å ÍÁÒË ÔÈÅ ÃÅÎÔÅÎÁÒÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ %ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ !ÃÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÁ× #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ 

3ÃÈÏÏÌÓ ÃÏÍÅ ÕÎÄÅÒ ÓÔÁÔÅ ÇÏÖÅÒÎÁÎÃÅȟ ÉÔ ÉÓ ÉÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÔ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÒÅÍÉÎÄ ÏÕÒÓÅÌÖÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÍÁÎÙ 

ÔÈÉÎÇÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÍÁËÅ Á #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȟ ÎÏÔ ÊÕÓÔ ÇÏÏÄ ÆÏÒ #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃÓȟ ÂÕÔ ÇÏÏÄ ÆÏÒ 3ÃÏÔÌÁÎÄȢ 



Putting our Faith into action to serve the common good 
 
Throughout the school session our young people show commitment to helping 

others locally and around the globe.  Pictured below are our St Andrewôs Hospice                

Ambassadors who organised a coffee morning for staff and assisted at the Santa 

Dash at Strathclyde Park.  Many of our pupils participated in the 6K run for the 

Hospice last year, raising an amazing Ã1,800.   

During Advent, pupils across the school      

donated items for Christmas hampers which 

were distributed to our Parishes to help 

those in need locally. 

We also raised money for Save the Children 

and for APD - our partner charity in India 

which supports children and adults with  

disabilities.  Pupils and staff will visit India 

this June. 



Pictured here 

are our S6  

Caritas  pupils 

with Bishop 

Toal, pupils 

helping to load 

the Maryôs 

Meals van with 

donations and 

pupils with 

Bishop Keenan 

at an event to     

support Aid to 

the Church in 

Need, held at 

Carfin Grotto. 


